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It is a great pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Joel Morel. I have known Joel since 
the Spring of 2019, when he showed interest in Aerospace Engineering and got involved with the 
Aerospace Engineering lab. Joel has hands-on approach and showed keen interest in the subject 
matter from the very beginning. He also got directly involved in the Aerial Robotics Competition 
Team (ARCT) and became the key contributor for the design, fabrication and flying of the 
remotely piloted fixed wing aircraft. Joel played a leadership role in the ARCT student design 
team that ultimately resulted in the team scoring high and ranking amongst one of the top teams 
in the advanced 2019 SAE Aero student design competition. His specific expertise includes 
design and fabrication of aerospace vehicles using 3D printing and other advanced 
manufacturing techniques. He demonstrated that he could not only handle challenging 
environments efficiently but also excel in any critical problem presented to him. He showed 
interest in learning and performing well.  

I was impressed by his willingness to work above and beyond what is required from him. I find 
him ready to take on challenges. Given his strong work ethic and zeal, I am confident that he will 
be an asset to any organization he joins. 

I believe his passion and quest for learning will prove beneficial in achieving his career goals. 
Please feel free to contact me if you need further information.  

Thanks 

Adeel Khalid 
-Dr. Adeel Khalid 
Professor 
Kennesaw State University 
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